Sheep & Goat Movement Reporting
— Changes from 1 January 2011
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For double-tagged animals individually identified after 2009, you'll
need to record their individual identification numbers on movement
documents as well as in your holding register.

This applies UNLESS:

e® you're sending electronically double-tagged animals to a Central

Point Recording Centre (a market, abattoir or collecting centre
that's approved to read electronic tags)

® you're moving animals which are going to be slaughtered before
12 months of age (batch total only).

If you need advice about tagging your animals,
ring the Defra Helpline on 08459 335577 or visit
www.defra.gov.uk/food-farm/animals/movements




